GOV, MSG. NO. 2S¥

EXECUTIVE CHAMBERS

HONOLULU

BENJAMIN J CAYETANO
GOVERNCOCR

April 22, 2002

The Honorable Robert Bunda, President
and Members of the Senate
Twenty-First State Legislature

State Capitol, Room 003

Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear Mr. President and Members of the Senate:

For your information and consideration, | am transmitting herewith two (2) copies of the
2001-2002 Annual Report to the Governor for the Enterprise Zones Partnership
prepared by the Department of Business, Economic Development, and Tourism, as

required by Chapter 209E. HRS. | am also informing you that the report may be viewed
electronically af http://www.hawaii.gov/dbedt/ezones. i
Also, enclosed are transmittal letters to the Senate and House, which have been

prepared for your signature. When these letters are returned to us, we will forward
them to the respective offices with the report.

With warmest personal regards,

Aloha,

Qéf\kd

BENJAMIN J. CAYETANO

Enclosures


http://www.hawaii.gov/dbedt/ezones/

